
From: Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: PG&E Update/Next Board Meeting/Holiday Party Save the Date
Date: Thursday, October 10, 2019 11:34:03 PM

  Hello, 

The power has been off in the Park since yesterday.  The most current information I have been
able to find indicates that PG&E is in the process of inspecting their lines.  Once that process
is complete and necessary repairs made (if there are any) our power will be restored.  There is
no commitment from PG&E about  when that will be.  It could be as soon as tomorrow or a
day or two later.  Please contact PG&E for the most current information. 

We wanted to let you know that the next board meeting will be held on November 9, 2019 at
9:30.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Save the date:  We will be having the Holiday Party on December 28th.  We will provide more
information regarding the party as the time gets closer. 

Have a great weekend. 

Wanda
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